
EMAIL: 
sjud.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 

SUBJECT: Pass SB 482 

BODY: 

Dear Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 

I'm an Oregon resident and I support sexual assault survivors. 

Renewing restraining orders annually is traumatic. 

Protecting vulnerable people, children, survivors should be permanent.  

I support passing SB 482. 

Sincerely, 

Betty Ann Howard 
Portland, OR 

#SB482 

 
 

Live Simply, Love Generously, Care Deeply, Speak Kindly 
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